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Sandra Soto

From: Betty Leland
Sent: Monday, August 13, 2018 8:32 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: The sale of electricity between FPL and the city of Vero Beach

Good Morning: 
 
                           Please place the attached e-mail in docket correspondence consumers and their representatives in 
Docket No. 20170235/20170236. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
   Chairman Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6024 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Judith Shottes [mailto:jpshottes@comcast.net]  
Sent: Saturday, August 11, 2018 11:22 AM 
To: Office Of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: The sale of electricity between FPL and the city of Vero Beach 
 
Dear Commissioner Graham: 
 
I own two properties in the county of Indian River County and I have been paying higher utility rates as a customer of 
the City of Vero Beach electricity for the past eight years.  I realize that I am just a very small example of the thousands 
of other customers who are dealing with this extremely frustrating and unnecessary delay in the sale between the City 
and FPL.  I implore you and respectfully urge you to allow the sale to go through without any more delays.  We rate 
payers have paid enough over the last ten years and we need to be heard and our voices need to matter!  
May I hear from you? 
Thank you.  Sincerely, 
 
Judith Shottes 
1340 Coventry Ln., 
Vero Beach, FL 32967- 
 
4875 13th Ln. 
Vero Beach FL 32966 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 




